
 
 
 

 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact: 
Lane Workforce Partnership 
Jessica McCormick 
1401 Willamette Street, Second Floor 
Eugene, Oregon 97401 
(541) 285-5227 
 

 
Rethinking Job Search Facilitator RFP 

 
Eugene, Oregon, November 3, 2016 – Lane Workforce Partnership is accepting 
applications from individuals that have the capacity, experience, and the community 
networks necessary to facilitate the Rethinking Job Search program that will be 
implemented at WorkSource Lane – Oakmont Center. This is a contract position and is 
expected to last until June 2018. 
 
The application materials can be viewed/downloaded at www.laneworkforce.org under 
RFP >RFP Rethinking Job Search Facilitator or copies are available at our office at 1401 
Willamette Street, Second Floor, Eugene, Oregon.  Questions may be submitted on the 
website (Contact Us) and all answers will be posted in a Rethinking Job Search RFP 
Frequently Asked Questions section of our website. 
 
Applications are accepted until November 16, 2016 at 5:00 p.m.   

Lane Workforce Partnership is an equal opportunity employer/program. Auxiliary aids and 
services, and alternate formats are available to individuals with limited English proficiency free 
of cost upon request.  

http://www.laneworkforce.org/

